
From:   Ramin Taraz   

To:   Web Filer   
Date:   March 13, 2018

Subject:   File Num#0174-EX-CN-2018   reminder on FAA pre-coordination data request
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

I have removed the frequencies (4952.00000000 MHz-7987.00000000 ) that require coordination with
FAA form the application.


